
Beechwood School – Class 3
April 2024 Newsletter

Dear Parents,

Spring has sprung and we are all thankful for the changes in the
weather. In March we tracked the weather each day on our Lion and
Lamb chart and we had more Lamb days than Lion Days. Hopefully,
April will be more pleasant, despite all the rain we’ve had so far.

When we come back to school, we will be going back to our alphabet
study starting with letter V and then we will begin learning about seeds,
plants and growing things. As we finish up the alphabet, please look for
opportunities to talk to your child about letters and the sounds that they
make. You can also point out to your child numbers on clocks, remotes,
page numbers, etc., and how they are used in our daily lives. This is
great reinforcement for our work at school!

Finally, please make sure that your child can zip or button their spring
outerwear. Please put names on all jackets and sweaters and avoid items
with strings in the hood as these could become entangled in our
playground equipment. Students should wear shoes and socks to school
every day because of the wood chips on the playground and their shoes
should allow them to easily run - one of their favorite activities at
playtime.

Happy Spring!

Linda Bier
Tracy Romero


